Patricia Heidorf

From: Nick Reimer

Sent: Monday, April 04, 2016 11:40 AM

To: Christopher Able - D3; Eric Sitkiewitz - D6; Mike Howe; Jason Sladky; David Soeldner

Cc: Patricia Heidorf

Subject:Accident Information N. 5th and New YorkAttachments:ACCIDENTS - N 5TH ST - NEW YORK AVE.xls

Hello,

I was asked to get the accident information for N 5th and New York Ave for the last 3 years. There were zero (0) accidents related to this intersection. Searching the blocks directly adjacent to this intersection there were two (2) accidents involving unsafe backing, which involved backing from a driveway hitting a parked car, and backing in the roadway hitting a city bus while trying to park in a driveway. Since there were so few we went back even further and the pattern of very few accidents continued to show.

I have attached the general information for you to review prior to the Public Safety meeting.

MANITOWOC

Nick Reimer

Chief of Police

Manitowoc Police Department 910 Jay St. Manitowoc, WI 54220

Phone: (920) 686-6573 Cell: (920) 374-0463 nreimer@manitowoc.org

"The Mission of the Manitowoc Police Department is to work cooperatively with the community to prevent crime, maintain order and provide a safe environment for everyone."

contain confidential and/or legally privileged information. These items are covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act 18 U.S.C. §§ 2510-2521. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message. Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is prohibited. If you are not a named recipient, please contact the sender immediately and do not disclose the contents to another, use it for any purpose, store or copy the information in any medium. Please destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you.